
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING OF THE  
MS COMMISSION ON THE STATUS OF WOMEN 

JULY 20, 2018 
 
 
 

NOTICE is hereby given of a meeting of the MS Commission on the Status of 
Women to be held on Friday, July 20th beginning at 3:00 p.m. at the Woolfolk 
State Office Building, Room 117.  
 
Please be advised that one or more members of the Commission on the Status of 
Women will participate in this meeting via teleconference.  The purpose of this 
meeting is to conduct general business of the Commission on the Status of 
Women.  The public may attend the meeting at the physical location contained in 
this public notice.  Copies of any materials provided to the members of the 
Commission will be available to the public at the meeting. 

 


